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MEC YAWA TO OPEN NEW PUBLIC WORKS REGIONAL OFFICE IN 
BOJANALA 
 
North West MEC for Public Works, Honourable Howard Yawa is to 
officially open the newly constructed Regional office of the 
Department of Public Works in Bojanala Region on Tuesday 25 April 
2006. 
 
The R6, 1million Regional Office located on Zendeling Street in the Old 
Industrial area of Rustenburg, services the Ga-Rankuwa, Temba, Brits 
and Madikwe, Mankwe/Mogwase and Rustenburg Districts, which 
constitute the Bojanala Region. 
 
The Department will also use the occasion to award certificates to 
Expanded Public Works Programme beneficiaries and employees in the 
Bojanala Region who have rendered 20-30 years service to the 
department. 
 
Members of the Media are invited to cover the event, which is 
scheduled to commence at 10H00.  
 
 
ISSUED BY THE DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
FOR FURTHER CLARITY CONTACT: Lesiba Moses Kgwele 
(Departmental Spokesperson) on 018-387 2447 OR 083 629 1987 
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Modiri Molema Road, First Floor  
Old Parliament, Mmabatho, 2735 
Private Bag X 2037, Mmabatho, 2735 

Tel.: +27(18) 387-2002 
Fax.: +27(18) 387-2868 

 



 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
                                                     
 
 
 
 
 
 


